
 
 
Date:     5/18/20 
 
To:          State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
 
From:    State Procurement Office  
  
Re:        Office Supplies & Services 
 
The State Procurement Office has awarded the following contracts for Office Supplies & Services:  
CTR048535 
CTR048421 
 
Description: Office Supplies & Services 
Office Supplies & Services  
 
Brief Summary of Results: The new set of contracts will be active 5/18/20 and can be used by 
Statewide Agencies and Co-Ops.  This set of contracts will replace the previously used contracts. 
 
 
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact William Loveland, State Procurement 
Manager at (602) 542-9158  or “William.Loveland@azdoa.gov”.  
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